
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 
Public Notice 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a Mayors Town Hall Meeting on Monday, 
April 18, 2016 at 8:00 P.M. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Sandy 
Memorial Tilt-Up Project. A possible Governing Body Quorum may be present at the 
meeting but this is NOT a formal Council Meeting and NO formal action will be taken. 
The meeting will be held at the Henry Hudson Regional High School located at 1 Grand 
Tour, Highlands,NJ. The public is invited to attend and participate. 
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Borough Clerk 
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